
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  

     It has been a busy few months in the 
McKinney household! We have had the 
great blessing of having several visitors 
these past two months which has been 
wonderful! In July, Jacob’s grandparents 
Rudy and Nancy Waff, came to visit us for 
a month. We were able to travel with them 
to La Paz, where they served as 
missionaries for 30 years! We took part in several special services in the 
same churches that God had used to give us a burden for Bolivia 11 years 
ago. It was so special to be able to spend that time with them! A few 
weeks later, Jacob’s sister and her family came to visit.  They helped us 
make soccer goals to put up at the church, as well as visit throughout the 
neighborhood to invite more children to our Saturday kids club. That 
following Saturday, we had 4 new families bring their children!  
 In July, we also had the opportunity to help translate for a medical 
outreach team that came to do a free clinic in Santa Cruz. God blessed 
the clinic greatly and over 1,000 patients received treatment. Even 
greater, all of them heard a clear presentation of the gospel. Many 
professions of faith were made, and we are so thankful that we could play 
a small part in sharing the love of God with each one.  
 We have made a bit a progress with Ryland’s visa this week and, 
think that we a have a possible solution. Please pray with us as we 
resubmit the paperwork in the next few days. We are looking forward 
to a new phase of ministry at the start of the year, and don’t want this 
issue to cause any delays.  Please continue to pray with us as we 
make decisions concerning a new church plant in 2022.  
Your servants for Christ!s sake, 

The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 
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! Ryland’s visa to 

be approved 

! Church plant 
2022 

 

 

Praises 
! Possible solution 

to visa issue 

! Recent visitors   

July / August 2021 


